
 

 

June 8, 2022 
 
The Honorable Guy Guzzone, Chair 
Senate Budget and Taxation Committee 
Miller Senate Office Building, 3 West  
11 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD  21401-1991 
 
The Honorable Maggie McIntosh, Chair 
House Appropriations Committee 
Lowe House Office Building, Room 121 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis MD  21401-1991 
 
Dear Chair Guzzone and Chair McIntosh: 
 
The 2022 Joint Chairmen’s Report (JCR) required the Maryland Department of the Environment 
(MDE) to submit a report on the status of the Back River and Patapsco Wastewater Treatment 
Plants. The requested report is attached. 
 
Also attached, in response to the JCR, is a comprehensive assessment report completed by the 
Maryland Environmental Service based on their findings at the Back River Wastewater Treatment 
Plant. Please note that there is not a comparable assessment report for the Patapsco Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. 
 
MDE greatly appreciates the two-week extension for submission of these reports. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me or have a member of your 
staff contact Terri Wilson, MDE, at 410-537-4155 or terria.wilson@maryland.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Horacio Tablada 
Secretary 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:   David Brinkley, DBM Secretary 
 Andrew Gray, Department of Legislative Services 
 Tyler Abbott, MDE Chief of Staff      
       Terri Wilson, Director, MDE Office of Budget and Infrastructure Financing 
























































